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Dear Hanwell Park Academy families of Kindergarten to grade 2,

For the 2024-2025 school year, we are requesting $70.00 per student for educational
supplies and activities. $50.00 will be used to purchase all classroom materials for the
year. The other $20.00 is for fun activities such as Renaissance — Grade level
celebrations, etc..... Our goal is to not collect for TNB and other presentation fees.
Please use School Cash online.

In addition to the $70.00, your child will need the following on the first day:

¢ Indoor sneakers with non-marking soles suitable for physical education. If your student is
unable to tie their shoes, please buy Velcro sneakers.

¢ One lunch box.

* One reusable water bottle (water filling stations)
e A school bag large enough to carry their lunch box and homework.
e Two boxes of tissues

* One box of Ziploc style freezer bags (small, medium, or large).
e Extra set of clothing, labelled, in a Ziploc bag in the student’s bookbag.
e Labelling clothing and school items is greatly appreciated.

We look forward to seeing you in September! Please complete the following for the first
day of school and send it to your child’s teacher:

Child’s name:

After school care:

Person picking-up your child:

Bus # (if you know it):
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